
In April of 2022, Hazelwood

School District students will take

state tests. In line with our culture

of high expectations, our goal is to

increase state test scores and

Be the Best on the Test.

How to Help Students Increase Test Scores

From increasing student confidence and attracting college recruiters

to increasing property values and attracting businesses, high test

scores benefit the entire community. 

Work on math and reading activities

with students.

Encourage students to attend school

each day and achieve at high levels.

https://www.hazelwoodschools.org/Page/9012

